Torwood Board Meeting
January 25, 2015

The meeting began at 12:30 pm. Present were Heather Singh, Matt Gifford, Steve Ingram, Clayton
Kendrick, and Gary Ancinec.

Two people have volunteered for the vacant board position, Clay Kendrick and Troy Schmidli. They will
provide brief biographies and we will vote at the next meeting.

It was decided the board would compose a joint response to a series of issues raised by some residents
regarding the budget and how the board conducts business.

Board agreed to spend $200 of the $1,500 budgeted for mailbox project, on replacement of mailboxes
where new posts are not needed, but boxes themselves are in poor condition.

The next meeting will be held on February 12 at 7:30 pm.

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 pm.



